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Dinnington First School fully recognises the responsibility it has to have 
arrangements about safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children in place. We 
have a Safeguarding Policy which is updated annually and is available on request. 
 
 
Our policy applies to all staff and volunteers working in the school including 
governors. All staff have recently undertaken Child Protection training. 
 
 
 

There are 2 designated safeguarding leads in school. 
 
 
 

 
 

Name                                                       Name                                                     
Mrs Allyson Farrar (Headteacher) Mr Richard Donnelly (Deputy Head) 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any child protection concerns then 

 please contact 

one of the designated child protection leads 

 


